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Work Summary:  

• Data Loss Prevention (DLP) and secure email has been implemented for all district staff 

as of Wednesday December 11th. 

• Electrical work in the transportation mechanical building has been completed. Our 

network equipment has been installed successfully extending the Glassboro network to 

the mechanical building providing wireless access to the building.  

• Preliminary onboarding for the district’s new website hosting company “Apptegy has 

commenced.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 9:30AM on 12/10/24 

Closed Work Orders: 280 

Open Work Orders: 68 

 


